
May 12, 2008

Sherwood Park Freeway closed to westbound traffic at 34
Street 
Sherwood Park... The westbound lanes of the Sherwood Park Freeway at 34 Street have been closed
following the collision of an oversized vehicle with the bridge structure. Westbound traffic has been
detoured around the interchange and delays are anticipated. The freeway will be opened in
approximately four hours.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Robert Kreller
Maintenance Contract Inspector
Alberta Transportation
780-940-1743 (cell)

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 

Alberta Government | News Room | Ministries Listing | Transportation Home Page | News Releases | 
Top of Page | 

Send us your comments or questions

Copyright(©) 2008 Government of Alberta

 

HTTP://Alberta.ca
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/820.cfm
HTTP://www.Alberta.ca/home/ministries.cfm
http://www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca/
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
http://Alberta.ca/home/feedback.cfm
http://www.addthis.com/bookmark.php

